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Project 58285
The Alaska Department of Transporiation and Public Facilities (ADOTA&PF) in cooparation with
tha Faderal Avaltion Adminigtration (FAA) 18 proposing 10 upgrade the Napaskiak Alrporl o (ha
standards ael forth by tha Alaska Aviation System Plan. The plan recommends communily class
/ mrlluty araas such as Nepaskiak's be 3,480 leat long. The present runway satety araa langth
i 2, el

i propossd iImprovements conaistent with the plan include; a 200-1ool by 300-fool apran, an
BO-fool by 140-fool taxiway; and a 24-foot by 800-fool access road. Medium intensity runway lighting,
equipment storage bullding. and a 500 gallon aboveground diesel fuel storage tank would also
b instalied as part of the proposad project. A grader also should ba purchasad lor snow control

ADOTAPF is considaring the economic, social, and environmental eflects of the proposed pro-
jact and its consistency with the s and objectives of such urban planning as has baen carried
oul by the community of Napaskiak. The proposed project is located within the floodplain of the
Kuskokwim River. Watlands wﬂuld alm ba altecied by the proposad project. Interested individuals
who may have concams regarding the proposed project may requasl a public haaran Pleass
raspond in wriling to the address below by Janua 1991, For additional dasign Information
regarding this proposal please contact John Wahl, ru:un-m Mﬂnagar al 266-1560. Il you wish 1o
exprass concarns regarding environmental aspects or would like o raview the project's [ywnur\mﬂn
tal Assassmaent, contact Dan Golden, Environmental Analyst, a1 266-1761
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